
Sad News

Many Hythe Aqua Club Members will  have known Sue Newman who
sadly passed away suddenly on the 27th November 2022. Sue was a
long serving stalwart of Hythe Aqua as a Club Teacher and supporter of
both the Swimming Squads & Artistic Swimming and will be sadly missed
by all.

The link below provides details of the funeral arrangements on the 11th
January 2023 at Hawkinge Crematorium and also details of how to make
a donation to the British Heart Foundation in memory of Sue.

For those friends unable to make the funeral service the hearse will pass
by  Hythe  Swimming  Pool  just  before  1.00pm  on  Wednesday  (11th
January 2023) to enable an opportunity to pay respects to Sue.

On behalf  of  the Committee of  Hythe Aqua SC and its members we
would like to offer our condolences to Sues family at this difficult time.

https://www.dignityfunerals.co.uk/.../27-11-2022-susan.../

https://www.dignityfunerals.co.uk/funeral-notices/27-11-2022-susan-barbara-newman/?fbclid=IwAR1-uI_koCE6F6_ux0ntHzO_49OuIFoeskbvH0Sha9h2Xskfdl3IBy3HpYc

